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By Mark Laframboise and Ryan Pyne

The annual Honour Roll Breakfast and Academic Awards
Ceremony celebrating the academic excellence of more than 200 stu-

dents was held last Thursday. Congratulations to the following award
recipients from the Milton area;

Andrew Pepper - Student of the Year
David Laughren - 1st in Gr. 12 High Average Award
- R.J. McCarthy Award

Courtney Sansom - 2nd in Gr. 12 High Average Award

Jennifer Hunt - 3rd in Gr. 12 High Average Award

Lucy Horvat - 2nd in Gr. 11 High Average Award

Kieran Cunney - 1st in Gr. 10 High Average Award

Laura Banducci - Bishop Paul Francis Reding Memorial Award

Amy Prisniak - Father J. Fergus Duffy Award

Allen Lourenco - Meco Poliziani Memorial Award

Justin Mastrangelo - Aramark Canada Ltd. Award

In the University of Waterloo Mathematics Contest, B.R. had
great representation in the top 25% of all contests. Top finishers from
the Milton area are: Megan Crawford, Kate Kelly, Mark
Laframboise, Kevin Laughrén, Matthew Mastrangelo and Cory
Minkhorst. Kate, Matthew and Megan are also commended on first
place finish in their respective school competition.

Bishop Reding’s excellence has also been shown by our athlet-
ic teams recently. Last Wednesday, B.R. hosted the G.H.A.C. and
Halton Cross Country Finals at Kelso Conservation Area. In the
Midget Boys’ 5 km. race, Mike McGill eatned a berth in the
O.F.S.A.A. Championship with a 3rd place finish. Other notable per-
formances were accomplished by Jamie Greenfield and Michelle
Doell in the Midget and Senior Girls’ competitions respectfully.
Thanks to all staff and students who make the event a success.

The Junior Girls’ Basketball team has earned a 1st round bye in
the playoffs with a convincing 39-22 victory over Loyola. Great
teamwork led them to an 18 point lead at half time and allowed them
to coast to victory. This set the stage for Wednesday's game versus St.
Thomas Aquinas in the Battle of the Undefeated. Kasia Sitarz ignit-
ed the game with two quick baskets in the first quarter while Lindsay
Furik led the scoring with 11 points.

Meanwhile, the Junior Boys’ volleyball team played their last
game of the season versus Loyola on Monday. Unfortunately, despite
a great effort, the team was unable to defeat the opposing Hawks.
Good luck next season.

“Age doesn’t protect you from love. But love to some extent
protects you from age.” — Jeanne Moreau
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Hey, what’s happening at E.C. Drury? If you don’t know, we sure do!
Read on to find out in this exhilarating and informative edition of dateline

Drury!

“Even though I don’t go to E.C. anymore, [ still read Dateline Drury
every week. You guys are so fun filled and exciting!
-Nadia DeLivio, E.C.D. Alumnus

Today Drury welcomed back our graduates to participate in Drury’s annu-
al “Grad Day.” This gave our OAC students the opportunity to ask ques-
tions they may have about university and college life. Our Grad Day events
will culminate tonight at our commencement ceremony. We'll be there and
we hope you will too.

“Do I like Dateline Drury? DO I EVER!!
-Dylan Hardy, E.C.D. Alumnus

Two groups that have been looking forward to commencement are these
rowdy concert band folk and the ever-melodical concert choir. Under the
astute direction of Mr. Gayfer and Mrs. MacCrae, these musical madcaps
are ready to “pomp and circumstance” it up 47 1/2 times... Seriously.

Lyndsey Jones

In sports news, the girls’ basketball teams had mixed results in Monday’s
aggressive game against Q.E. Park. The juniors are currently securing a
spot in the playoffs, and keeping the winning streak going in the process!
These young ‘superstars’ finished with an impressive score of 52-26 in
Monday’s game. The seniors, however, are on a streak of their own...
Unfortunately, they came up short of points in Monday’s match. However,
don’t underestimate these ladies! They have the spirit and the bruises to
prove that they won’t go down without a fight.

“Rob Parker sure is living the dream... Not only does he get to write for
Dateline Drury, but he gets to spend so much time with
Lyndsay and Megan!”
-Frumious T. Bandersnatch

THE PUCKS HAVE BEEN FLYING! Flying into the net that is! Both the
girls and boys hockey teams have been practicing hard this week, in prepa-
ration for the rapidly approaching seasons. There is no doubt that coaches
Burnet and Mitchell will have these top-notch players whipped right into
shape 1n no time at all!

This past week at Drury has just flown by with many fun-filled occur-
rences! And yes, the rumor is true: We're here every week until June, so
make sure you take some time out of your busy schedule to read our

informative ramblings again and again and once again! have a great week-
end!

“When I grow up, I want to write for Dateline Drury! I think it's
peachy keen!”
-Local Elementary School Student (Name withheld by request)
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Welcome to another edition of “Mustang Messanger”. We hope
you all had a safe, but scary Halloween, with lots of loot to boot!
Here at MDHS, students let their Halloween spirit show through
their costumes and pumpkin carving skills. The halls of MDHS
were filled with monsters, pirates, devils, the “Sailor Moon
Scouts”, wizards, babies, princesses, angels, farmers and even the
headless horseman came to class on Wednesday. Thanks to all the
students who took part in the costume contest and congratulations
to the winners. Claire Murray won for her Cruella DaVille cos-
tume, Megan Lockhurt’s headless horseman and Tamera Bisson’s
Robot won for most creative. Nick Spore dressed up as Dilbert
and won for the funniest costume and Sara, Selena, Katie-Lynn
and Deanne won the prize for best group costume — they were the
“Sailor Moon Scouts”. Way to go, and thanks for showing your
spirit. Congratulations also go out to the following classes for
winning the pumpkin carving contest: Ms. Cran’s class won for a
pumpkin that looks the most like an MD teacher, recreating Mrs.
O’Reilly with their pumpkin. Mrs. Wedele’s class won for the fun-
niest pumpkin; Mr. Hamilton’s class won for the scariest pumpkin
and Mr. Grant’s class won for the most creative pumpkin.

We would like to remind parents again that the Mid Term reports
are being distributed on November 14th and Parents’ Night will be
on November 22. Also, to all senior students, your Post Secondary
Application forms are due on November 9, along with your pro-
cessing fee. If you still need more information or have any ques-
tion on the appropriate way to fill out your forms, please talk to
guidance as soon as possible.

Now an abbreviated version of the MDHS sports update. The jun-
ior boys’ football team won their game this past week, 13-3.
Congratulations for this outstanding win. Both football teams
have made it to the playoffs, and faced White Oaks. There 1s
unfortunate news from the two girls’ basketball teams, as they lost
both their games to T.A. Blakelock, in the past week. We wish
them luck in their next games. Please see next week'’s
“Messanger” for the updated scores.

That’s it for this week here at Milton District. We hope that every-
one will have a great and stress-free weekend.

: o
..'hp# b )




